
 
From: Elliot Stamp   
Sent: Wednesday, January 31, 2024 2:56 PM 
To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Cc:  
Subject: RE: Network Rail Planning Consultation Response: 62A/2023/0026 Land West of Robin 
Hood Road, Elsenham - FAO Mark Boulton 
 

OFFICIAL 

 

 
Good Afternoon Mark,  
 
Thank you for sharing the Applicant’s response letter.   
 
Following a further internal review, I can confirm that Network Rail no longer objects to planning 
application 62A/2023/0026. I will be sending a more detailed letter to this effect by the end of this 
week.  
 
Network Rail still has aspirations to close Fullers End level crossing in the future and therefore we 
welcome that the proposed schemes’ indicative design and layout does not prohibit the possibility of 
a future diversionary route for the public right of way.   
 
I trust that this email clarifies Network Rail’s position.  
 
Please let me know if you have any questions.  
 
Kind Regards 

 

 

Elliot Stamp 

Town Planning Manager, Anglia (Eastern) 

A: 1 Stratford Place, London, E20 1EJ 
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